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Comments: The Forest Service should approve the Proposed Action for the Kaniksu Winter Travel Plan. Unlike

Alternative A, the Proposed Action is more protective of wildlife while providing reasonable access for

snowmobiling and backcountry skiing. The Proposed Action also showcases a reasonable compromise crafted

by a diverse group that represents the region's shared values.  I care about the needs of the native animals and

the people who want to share their land during the winter.  This is the best choice.


